
 

 

 
RE:  New Compliance Program 
   
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
Adams County Neighborhood Services will be launching an education and compliance initiative, 
Achieving Compliance Together (ACT), in the unincorporated areas of the Federal Corridor beginning 
January 2024. The Advancing Adams Comprehensive Plan 2022 identified this area as a Strategic 
Corridor due to the projected future growth, the mix of commercial and industrial businesses, and the 
importance of improving these areas to achieve Adams County’s planning efforts. 
 
The purpose of this initiative is to provide outreach and education to business owners regarding Adams 
County Development Standards and Regulations. Additionally, this initiative intends to create a 
collaborative relationship between business owners and Adams County through identifying potential 
violations, education, and working together to achieve voluntary compliance.  
 
The map attached identifies the area that will be captured in this first pilot. 

 
Prior to the rollout, we encourage you to attend an information session with Adams County to discuss the 
initiative and ask questions. If you have questions about the project and Adams County’s goals, please 
email cswb@adcogov.org or call 720.523.6606 x3. For more information, visit adcogov.org/act.  

 
MEETING LOCATION AND DETAILS 

 
THURSDAY, DEC. 7 

11 A.M. TO 12:30 P.M. OR 5 TO 6:30 P.M. 
 

ADAMS COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER 
CONFERENCE CENTER 

4430 S. ADAMS COUNTY PKWY. 
BRIGHTON, CO 80601 

 
VIRTUAL:  ZOOM.US/JOIN 

MEETING ID: 827 7047 5687 
PASSCODE: 469513 
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